September 17, 2020

OALC Palmer Announcement for Returning to Church

The board has been reviewing guidelines set forth by the state to come up with a plan for the Christians to
return to attending church in person.

This plan is based on current conditions and may change.

We can gather at our church building if we allow for reasonable physical distancing, good hygiene, and
appropriate sanitation at this time.

All are welcome. All others can receive the telephone patch as we have been.

Households with high risk individuals should consider staying home.

Please stay 6 feet or more away from non-family members.

Wash your hands frequently.

Refrain from hand shaking.

Those wishing to wear a face mask may be free to bring a mask to wear.

If you have been ill please stay home.

Parents and others are asked to attend to small children that can’t understand physical distancing. Please
talk to your children about physical distancing.
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Sunday school will be held at church. For those not able to make it to church please stay current with the
children’s Sunday school curriculum. Please be free to contact their Sunday school teachers.

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact a board member or the preachers.
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